
From: Josh Elliott elliott@blytongroup.com.au
Subject: Re: Snowbird Lodge - Kitchen alterations

Date: 9 December 2022 at 11:42 am
To: Snowbird Manager manager@snowbird.com.au
Cc: Angela Murdoch amurdoch@blytongroup.com.au

Hi Ingrid,

Thanks for your email and apologies for the delay in replying.  Please accept this email as written confirmation that Charlotte
Pass Snow Resort Pty Ltd as Sub-Lessor approve for Snowbird to submit the below Development Application.

If you need anything else please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Regards,

Josh

Sent from my iPhone

On 6 Dec 2022, at 8:21 am, Snowbird Manager <manager@snowbird.com.au> wrote:

​Hi Josh, 

I hope you are well and not too busy as we head into the Christmas period. I’m not sure we have personally met but my
husband and I run Snowbird Lodge at Charlotte Pass. 
On behalf of our Club and Directors I am contacting you as we are hoping to complete some small internal alterations to the
commercial kitchen this summer. We are ready to lodge a DA and just wanted to confirm it is all okay with the head lease of
Charlotte Pass first. As Angela is on leave I thought it best to email you. Please find the plans and information attached. 

As this is a of a time sensitive nature, it would be greatly appreciated if you could let us know if this okay at your earliest
convenience. NSW Planning said a cover letter of some sort from you would be best. Please let me know if you have any
questions. 

Kind regards,

Ingrid & Patrick
Managers
Snowbird Lodge, Charlotte Pass, NSW
P: 0477 008 989
E: manager@snowbird.com.au
M: P.O Box 23, Perisher Valley, NSW 2624
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